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Pay increase raises concern

Hillsview Report  
- georgetownBy: Florence Riehl

Hurrah! Good News. No 
change for ActiVan cli-
ents. Town Staff worked 
with Tyler Transport to 
ensure service level re-
mains in place. On March 
26, the Town Council en-
dorsed recommendations 
to transition all existing 
ActiVan operations to an 
in-house service offered 
on a contactual basis. 

Please note that the 
50/50 draw will  take 
place on Thursdays at 1 
p.m. If you participate, 
please ensure your two 
dollars is in the 50/50 box 
by that time.

Beginning immediately 
evening Euchre held on 
the first and third Tuesday 
evening of each month is 

now cancelled due to low 
participation. Any ques-
tions or concerns please 
contact staff. 

A final reminder that our 
Annual General Meeting 
will take place on Thurs-
day, April 12 at 1 p.m. 
This is your opportunity 
to get caught up with Your 
Centre business and future 
plans. Come out to take 
part and show your inter-
est in Your Centre. 

We start our second ses-
sion of Weight Watchers 
at the Centre on April 20. 
We meet Fridays at 8:30 
a.m. for weigh-in and a 
short meeting. I can per-
sonally vouch that this is 
the best and easiest pro-
gram Weight Watchers has 

ever offered. If you have 
an interest in joining our 
fun group, please talk to 
Terri. 

How can you add fun 
to your years? Become a 
volunteer. This provides 
an opportunity to be part 
of your community, meet 
new people and make new 
friends. Volunteer week is 
April 15 to 21, a time to 
say thanks and show our 
appreciation to all the 
volunteers who keep our 
Centre buzzing.

The new Hillsview for 
April and May is now 
ready for you to pick up. 
Lots of wonderful things 
happening at Hillsview 
Active Living Centre, 
Georgetown. 

To the Editor,
I would like to express 

my concern for the raises 
that the Mayor and Coun-
cillors have voted for 
themselves, Council sal-
aries going from $31,555 
to $39,668, and the May-
or’s going from $90,563 
to $114,783.

Looks like the provin-
cial government has taken 
away the tax break of one 
third tax exempt on the 

salaries that they currently 
receive so council has de-
cided to vote themselves 
a raise. Why are they en-
titled to such a large tax 
break for working for the 
municipality which they 
are well paid for?

This does not seem fair 
to me and they should not 
be allowed to give them-
selves a salary increase.

One set of rules for tax-
payers, different rules for 

politicians 
Yet all of the volun-

teers who devote their 
time to minor sports and 
other community events 
are not entitled to any tax 
breaks.

Since 2018 is an elec-
tion year, why don’t we 
see what the Halton Hills 
Taxpayers have to say by 
having a referendum?

Steve Prentice
Acton 

What’s Your Beef?
Put it in a letter to the Editor!

Deadline is Tuesday at 9 a.m.
It’s better than just chewing your cud!


